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TO ALL NATIONAL SECTIONS 

08/01/2025

#SHEisIPA Seminar 

Dear Friends, 

As Chairperson of the International Professional Commission (PC) of the International Police Association 

(IPA), I am delighted to invite each section to nominate a suitable person to attend a seminar at IBZ 

Gimborn. 

This seminar is titled “Embracing an Inclusive Vision for the Future 2”. It is part of an ongoing and 

exciting project within the Professional Commission. My objective through this project is to increase the 

visibility of women within IPA and to make IPA visible to women in the wider policing family. To this end, 

my team is conducting events and activities online and in person. 

This seminar is a fantastic opportunity for all sections to be involved in my vision for the future of IPA, and 

builds on the successful seminar event held in November 2024. This seminar will take place from the 13th 

to the 17th April 2025 (both dates inclusive). 

The programme is attached. Completed registration forms should be received by the IAC on or before 

Friday 21st February 2025. 

The cost (including accommodation and food) is €200 per person (plus flights). I look forward to meeting 

your nominee in IBZ Gimborn. 

Servo Per Amikeco 
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